TOWN OF FREDONIA

NOVEMBER 8, 2017 PUBLIC HEARING ON THE 2018 PROPOSED BUDGET MINUTES

A Public Hearing on the proposed 2018 budget was held on Wednesday, November 8, 2017, in the Town Hall. Chairman Richard Mueller called the hearing to order with the Pledge of Allegiance at 7:30 p.m.

TOWN OFFICIALS PRESENT: Chairman Richard Mueller; Supervisors: Chris Janik, Lance Leider, Mark Schubert, Jim Stemper; Clerk Dave Gorton; Treasurer Jean Wills.

This hearing was held in compliance with the Open Meeting Law in that notice was posted in three public places in the Town and e-mailed to the Sounder and the Ozaukee Press. The Public Hearing notice was also posted on the Town Web site.

In addition to Town Officials, there were 24 people present.

Chairman Mueller presented an overview of the revenues and disbursements in the proposed budget and asked for any questions or comments. The budget includes a proposed Town Tax Levy of \$497,102.00. Mueller asked twice more for questions or comments.

There were no questions, comments or changes or adjustments suggested or made.

MOTION: by Jim Stemper to close the Public Hearing; second Chris Janik; carried. Meeting adjourned at 7:40 p.m.

Dave Gorton Town Clerk